
Welcome to Kindergarten!

 
Together, Let’s make your child’s start to 

kindergarten a big success! 
 

Join us for a Welcome to Kindergarten orientation 
and share in family activities that will help your 

child have a successful transition to kindergarten.  

 
Resources and activities to do at home will also be shared! 

We hope you can join us! 

Where: Betty Huff Elementary School (In the gymnasium) 

13055 Huntley Ave, Surrey, BC 

When: Thursday, May 23, 2024 (9:30am-10:45am) 

RSVP: Please Call Betty Huff Elementary School at 604-585-3104 to register your 
child.                                                                 


